
March 31, 2025 – UPS Maintenance 

  
Duration Description Last Updated 

March 31, 2025  Gill Ranch Storage is replacing a battery in our UPS system. 
We will need to be shut in for 5 hours to complete the 
installation. This will result in a reduced capacity for March 
31st only. We will advise if anything changes.  
 

03/27/2025 

 

 

Date Injection Withdrawal 

3/31/2025 201,875  (268,375)  

 

 

 

Please note that the information posted above is subject to change.  If you have questions, please 

contact the Scheduling Group at 559.825.3577. 

 


